
Grad 2012 
Congratulations!

exceeding expectations



The President, faculty and staff of Selkirk College invite you to participate in 
the 2012 Graduation Ceremony in honour of your achievement.

The Graduation Ceremony will be held at the Castlegar Campus Gymnasium on 

Friday, April 20, 2012, at 1:00 pm.

A celebratory reception will follow in the main lobby. 
Attending graduates must check-in at the main lobby before noon.

Please RSVP by April 10, 2012.

Selkirk College is a Scent-Safe facility. 
Visit selkirk.ca/about/governance/policies for more information  

on the Scent-Safe Campus policy.
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